CEPP Minutes

February 27, 2007

In attendance: Beau Breslin (Chair), Jon Brestoff, Deb Hall, Matthew Hockenos (scribe), Pat Hilleren, Dan Nathan, Pat Oles, and Heather Vickery.

1.
Writing Proposal: Beau Breslin, Matt Hockenos, and Dan Nathan provided a report back on their 23 February meeting with faculty from the department of Art and Art History. CEPP then discussed and amended the writing proposal taking into account some of the concerns voiced at this meeting. Beau e-mailed the revised motion to the faculty on March 1. 

2. Service Learning: Pat Oles reported on a meeting he attended with faculty interested in service learning. They intend to apply for an AACU grant to support service learning at Skidmore. They want to expand service learning at Skidmore and institutionalize it. For this reason they would like CEPP to make a statement endorsing service learning. CEPP agreed to the following: CEPP recognizes the value of service learning as a pedagogical tool and the importance of integrating it into the College.

